
Do you have concerns about 
your memory?

Do you care for a loved one who
has memory concerns?

Do you not have concerns about
your memory but want to help
with research on memory?

MEMORY & AGING STUDY

It is important to us that people from all backgrounds have the opportunity to be

part of research on memory. To make sure your voice is heard and that research

findings are inclusive, we encourage those who are African American/Black adults

over age 50, with or without memory concerns, to join our ongoing study of memory

and aging. Once a year you will meet with our study team to review your concerns

about memory, if any, and have memory testing. Compensation is $50 for each yearly

visit and local round-trip transportation can be provided.

For more information: 
 Judy Johanson (617) 726-5571 or
jjohanson1@mgh.harvard.edu

Option of an in-person or remote visit


